
Letter to 5 Pullman 

 
 

Hello everyone!  

 

I hope you had a wonderful Easter break! How was your holiday? I'm sure most of you are still 

recovering from all that chocolate you must have been eating (I know I sure am!).  

 

I know that this is a really uncertain time at the moment and the lock down being extended means 

that school is still closed. Despite this, I am so proud of you all for being so strong and resilient in 

this time. I miss you all incredibly and I really do hope that we can start school again very soon so 

that I can see all of your wonderful, smiling faces again.  

 

Now I did mention how strong and resilient you have all been during this time. I have included a 

poem I saw which I hope will encourage you to keep being strong and to keep working hard, 

despite all of the adversity we currently face.  

 

Have a wonderful week and I look forward to talking to you again next week.  

 

From your favourite teacher,  

Mr Emmett. 

 

 

 

Stay Strong 

 

If you have a strong will, 

You will surpass the storm, 

You just need to be patient, 

You just need to be strong, 

Stay focused and reach your goal, 

Be honest and play your role! 

Stay strong! 


